Britto, John

From: angela
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 2:29 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: LAURIER HARBOUR (KEELE) INC. SITE DEVELOPMENT#&E&M&T&W
STREET AND CROMWELL ROAD c
COMMUNICATION
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed CWG> SE’?T '7 /Ii

IEM- A4/

| don't know if | will be able to attend meeting at 1:00pm but | would like to make the following comments:
Private road is not what we wanted for as it will cause issues with traffic coming into and out of this

complex. This will mean more traffic coming out into Keele and spilling into Cromwell which is already
congested and being used as a short cut from cars coming in from Barhill, keele and Rutherford to get to
Greenock and back onto Rutherford. This will also be an issue when ali the other new development will
happen on Keele street Is there a plan to widen Keele street starting from Major Mac to Rutherford. Are they
going to be cutting the mature trees and replacing them with shrubs. These are old, mature trees that are in
good condition and more than 35 inches in diameter. Hopefully they can build around them. Also are they
going to surround themselves with 8 foot fences. 1t sound like a fortress is being built.
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